




The current location of Dail Mhor is 
clearly convenient for the people of 

Strontian. Is this also in a good 
location for the rest of the peninsula?



Are you supportive of the demolition 
and rebuilding of the current facility?



Is there anything you would like to 
bring to our attention about the 
existing site, are there additional 
opportunities?



What are your priorities for a rebuilt 
Dail Mhor?



Let us know what you think should be included in 
the new centre.



As part of the study, we are considering a range of 
options. Do you think that the existing size is sufficient? 
A larger centre would fit on the site but would require 
significant additional community input and fundraising.



We are placing the housing and care hub in the quieter parts of the site, 
and the Hall is located to avoid disturbance to residents, is that the right 
approach? Do you have any other comments?

A larger development will be a taller two-storey building, how do you 
feel about this?



We think the new hall can be the heart of the Hub, what do you think of 
that idea, and what opportunities would this bring?



We would not demolish Dail Mhor until replacement facilities are 
available on site. Is this the correct approach?, or would it be 
acceptable to close down the centre in the interest of a faster build 
time?



A larger centre would not be able to accommodate all the parking 
necessary on site?. Would it be acceptable to use some of the adjacent 
Green Space and relocate the play park for parking?

We think it’s important to include positive Garden spaces within the 
development, rather than using all the space for parking or buildings, do 
you agree with this approach?



We propose to introduce technology enabled Smart Sheltered 
Housing onto the site. Is this a good location for this type of 
housing? Is a technology-driven approach a good way to support 
people who require some additional care?


